
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, AUGUST 13, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

HAVE I MENTIONED THAT OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH IS LESS THAN 3 AWAY? I LOOK 

FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU. BUT, I DON’T LOOK FORWARD TO THE FACT THAT 

SUMMER WILL BE OVER.   

DURING OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH WE HEARD FROM  

[INGRID – DOOR COUNTY] Hello everyone at the WRVM Station, Normally, I listen to WRVM at 

102.7. However, since our grandson was born in Madison and I've taken almost weekly trips to 

help out, I've appreciated being able to listen at other places on the radio dial almost all the way 

to Rosedale on 26. Lately, the news, weather, music and Janet Parshall's show fit my schedule 

best. Thanks for all the work you do to make it happen.  

THIS SEEMS LIKE A GOOD TIME TO REMIND YOU ABOUT OUR WRVM PHONE APP. WITH IT 

YOU CAN LISTEN TO US VIRTUALLY ANYWHERE.  

PLAN TO JOIN US FOR OUR 55TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION ON SEPTEMBER 23 

FEATURING LEGACY FIVE. TICKETS CAN BE PURCHASED BY CALLING US AT 920-842-2900 

OR ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG. 

AND WHILE YOU’RE ON OUR WEBSITE BE SURE TO CHECK OUT OUR UPCOMING BUS 

TRIPS. WE STILL HAVE ROOM FOR A FEW MORE TO TRAVEL WITH US. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


